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September 15, 2009 
 
 

Reha K. Deal 
UNION PACIFIC RAILROAD COMPANY 
280 South 400 West, Suite 250 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84101 
 

RE: Certificate of Service, UPRR Petition for Relief Against UDOT,  
Docket No. 09-999-11 

 
Dear Ms. Deal, 
 
The Commission is in receipt of Union Pacific Railroad Company’s Petition for Relief Against 
Utah Department of Transportation, filed August 12, 2009.  However, we did not receive a copy 
of the certificate of service for the Petition.  If you would, please ensure that we are provided 
with a certificate of service (detailing the parties served and date of service) by September 28, 
2009.  If you have already filed a copy of that certificate of service, please disregard this letter.   
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me via e-mail at jorchard@utah.gov or by phone at 
801-530-6713.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
/s/ Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary

 


